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Hi,
My name is Sarah Weatherspoon and I live in the section of Fruitland that’s going to be integrated by Snake River
Oil and Gas. (Township 8 N Range 5 W) I have recently been made aware of this and would like to request more
time to consider the impact this is going to have on our area. I understand there are deadlines coming up and I would
like to make it known that I would like to ask for an extension.
Best Regards,
Sarah
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